
Subject Line: PharmCAS Application & The Ellen Show - PharmD Updates


PHARMCAS APPLICATION REMINDER


Happy Monday, {{First Name}}! I hope you're doing well. I wanted to remind you that the USC 
School of Pharmacy PharmCAS application deadline is one month away! The deadline has been 
extended to Thursday, April 1, at 11:59 pm Hawaii Time. That means that, if you want to start 
the PharmD program by Fall 2021, there's still time to apply.


Have any questions about the PharmD application or program? Check out your microsite to sign 
up for a 1-on-1 meeting with me and/or the upcoming PharmD Information Session in March. 


USC PHARMACISTS ON THE ELLEN SHOW!


The Ellen Show stopped by the Dodger Stadium vaccination site to celebrate frontline workers, 
including many USC School of Pharmacy students, faculty, and alumni! Click here to view the 
fun segment.


As always, feel free to email me (or schedule a 1-on-1 meeting) if you have any questions. Have 
a great rest of your day.


Fight On!
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